ANCHOR ENGINEERING, L.L.C.
SPECIALIZING IN SUBDIVISIONS

January 03, 2017

Mr. Andy Sherrer, Chairman
Norman Planning Commission
City of Norman

P.O. Box 370

Norman, Oklahoma 73070

RE: Preliminary Plat

Music Addition
Dear Mr. Sherrer:
As agent for the applicant, we respectfully request a waiver of the alley requirements for the
above referenced addition in accordance with Section 19-402 of the City of Norman. The plat
has been designed adequately without the use of an alley. All utilities, sanitation access,

emergency access, and fire protection will be provided and identified without the use of an
alley.

The location of fire hydrants will be identified on Site Development Plan as submitted and will
be further identified on the final construction plans at the time of final platting.

Please accept this request and grant the alley waiver.

Sincerely,

Anchor Engineering, L.L.C.
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Dwight H. Butler, P.E.

12617 SOUTH McLOUD ROAD McLOUD, OKLAHOMA 74851
PHONE: 405/749-9998 FAX: 405/749-9997

E-MAIL: dbutler@anchorengineering.net
CA #4161 Expires 06/30/2018




